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Bhí muid iontach bródúil ar na             
mallaibh  réalt scannáin i mBliain a hOcht 
a cheiliúradh ag an phictiúrlann do 
"Premiere Scannáin na hÓmaí" den 
scannán Puffin Rock agus Cairde. Rinne 
Lorcán MacDaibhéid ó rang 8B an guth 
don charachtar Mossy an dallóg. Ba 
scannán galánta, suimiúil é agus tá muid 
fíor-bhuíoch gur eagraigh Kerry ag      
Omniplex Omagh an scannán seo go 
speisialta dúinn. Bhí lúcháir orainn gur 
tháinig paistí ó Gaelscoil na gCrann chun 
an ocáid a roinnt linn. 
We were so proud to celebrate a Year 8 
film star recently at a special "Omagh film 
premiere" of the Irish language animated 
film Puffin Rock agus Cairde. Lorcán 
MacDaibhéid from class 8B performed the 
voice of Mossy the shrew in the movie. It 
was a beautifully made film and we are so 
appreciative of Kerry at Omniplex Omagh 
who organised for the film to be brought in 
especially for our group. We were really 
fortunate to share the occasion with pupils 
from Lorcán's former school Gaelscoil na 
gCrann. A huge thanks to our Year 8 form 
teachers and classroom assistants for    
accompanying our Year 8 pupils.  

Last Week the Art Department welcomed back past pupils Dónal McMullan and Paul Crozier to talk 
to our Year 10 students about a range of Art & Design Creative Careers, as well as the benefits of 
studying Art and Design to develop key transferable skills and qualities which are highly sought after 
by employers in the world of work.  Students were intrigued by the creative opportunities Dónal and 
Paul have experienced and the prospects of studying Art & Design in the future.   

https://www.facebook.com/OmniplexOmagh?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUg1bNAh41a5EYi6kz8xq-ettEBNJ2bmiG0QV-OsdZKSkFGaP07EhG348uI7CkOen9WbEQT06yszF-sJbtm8DyPsFzS6o-DzJGSwIOrNDumWhopz6ljWXzexWqhbOn48ISp9E3GzdonMu8rW1saugPkLNUNRGZxTAeRaPJA6rHIvSHMHSvezSpFNmPKiSiUtKE&__tn__=-%
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100078296284160&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUg1bNAh41a5EYi6kz8xq-ettEBNJ2bmiG0QV-OsdZKSkFGaP07EhG348uI7CkOen9WbEQT06yszF-sJbtm8DyPsFzS6o-DzJGSwIOrNDumWhopz6ljWXzexWqhbOn48ISp9E3GzdonMu8rW1saugPkLNUNRGZxTAeRaPJA6rHIvSHMHSvezSpFNmPK


 

 

 

Well done to our Year 8     

pupils who have been        

selected as class prefects for 

the remainder of Term 1.  

•  8A: Thomas Colton &  

 Conor Rice 

•  8B: Rory Mitchell & 

 Conor O'Brien 

•  8C: Tom McDaid &    

 Peter McCullagh 

•  8D: Ethan McNulty & 

 Niall Lynch 

•  8E: Cahir Corry &      

 Pauric Harrold  

•  8F: Senan McElholm & 

 Shay McNabb 

Well done to Padraig Goodman, Kevin 

McAnulla, Harley Patton and Sean 

O'Doherty, four of our soccer players, 

who took part in trial matches against 

Partick Thistle FC and Livingston FC in 

Scotland last weekend. 

Congratulations to Year 14 student Ruairi McCullagh who 
picked up the Tyrone GAA Young County Footballer of the 
Year Award at the Teamtalkmag  Tyrone awards ceremony 
last Friday night. 

https://www.facebook.com/tyronegaa?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZW1uzf_GiZEPrphAb8HgI8xg_erUbAqib05UWKw1pmY_95lgVOD3Q3EbYxqH7LAmRuUL0-OBLD8Z-TEBSiMnZ7G0_btbBkGE8Rd34C9II8UHXHbMj4LdGuhXbcliAKcb0dZloE1ri6dLoPx6cHSV3wzRurTXdpDucfQlxffP_usB_Z7jBvknjpTXFljlRJwku8&__tn__=-%5dK-
https://www.facebook.com/teamtalkmag.tyrone?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZW1uzf_GiZEPrphAb8HgI8xg_erUbAqib05UWKw1pmY_95lgVOD3Q3EbYxqH7LAmRuUL0-OBLD8Z-TEBSiMnZ7G0_btbBkGE8Rd34C9II8UHXHbMj4LdGuhXbcliAKcb0dZloE1ri6dLoPx6cHSV3wzRurTXdpDucfQlxffP_usB_Z7jBvknjpTXFljlRJwku8&__tn

